
 

 

 

Circular 
 

Ref. No. AJU/AD/ENGG/054/2025-26                                                       Date: 22.08.2025 

 

It is hereby notified that the School of Engineering & IT is going to organize the Student 

Induction and Orientation Program AARAMBH 2025 for the newly admitted students of 

Diploma in Engineering from 28th August to 18th September 2025. The program aims to 

instill the institution's culture and values, promote holistic development, and introduce students 

to resources and opportunities. Regarding this a session on “An Introductory Session on 

Gender Sensitization and Gender Equity for New Students” is scheduled on 30th August, 

2025 and the resource person will be Ms. Vidya  P Battiwala, Project Executive, Tata 

Education Excellence Programme, TQM Deptt, Tata Steel,. We strongly encourage the 

students to be a part of this session. 

 

Event Coordinator: 

 

Dr. Jonaki Mukherjee 

(dr.jonaki@arkajainuniversity.ac.in) 
Prof. Deepa Mandal 
(deepa.mandal@arkajainuniversity.ac.in) 
             
                                                                                                                                                   Convenor: 

 

 

 

Dr. Ashwini Kumar 

Assistant Dean 

School of Engineering & IT 

Arka Jain University, Jharkhand 

 

Copy for information & necessary action please: - 

1. PS to Vice Chancellor 

2. PS to Pro Vice-Chancellor 

3. PS to Director 

4. Office of the Registrar 

5. Director Campus /DSW 

6. Finance Officer 

7. Dean/ HOD/ PC of the School/Department 

8. All Officers 

9. Concerned Personnel 
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